BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE

MEETING MINUTES
February 11, 2015

This was the regularly scheduled meeting of the Communications Committee. We met at 11:00 in the
Craft Room.

MEMBERS PRESENT — Chairman Bob Stockinger, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Sarah Barnett, Barbara Quinn,
Linda Sanders, and Carolyn Beeson.

ABSENT — Board Member Bill Burdick, Rosemary Trevino, and Janice Jensen

WELCOME NEW MEMBER — Debra Warneke is our new member. Rory Potter will be a new member as
soon as she is approved by the Board.

MINUTES - The January 15, 2015 minutes were approved.

PICTORIAL DIRECTORY — A picture of the Clubhouse will go on the front of the directory. The flags will
be up when the picture is taken. Also, the bottom of the front will be burgundy and include the year.
Pictures of people will be rounded with a white background. Residents can still take pictures to Nancy
that will be put in the pictorial directory for a fee. The Board Members may have their pictures in the
directory.

BLOCK CAPTAINS — The Block Captains are still planning to deliver the pictorial directory later this spring.

BELLA VIEW — Responses to the BellView meeting were received. We may do this yearly, but we do
need more signage that is advertising this event. Quarterly Committee Chair meetings are needed so
that the residents know more about what is going happening in the Committees.

The next meeting will be on March 11" in the Annex.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectively Submitted,
Sarah Barnett, Secretary



